
Middle school students participated in the 
1st Annual Club Day!

   Students were able to explore the various clubs and
opportunities offered at VBMS, which has led to an increase

in club participation!  This event was also entirely
 student-led!
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Building a culture of learning that enables all students to achieve.

Building Thinkers.

Building Connections.

Building Experiences.

Stay Connected!

Elementary students have had the opportunity to participate
in various activities through the STEAM program and also

through the After School STEM Club, which promotes critical
thinking in a fun and engaging way! 

High school and elementary students were paired this
quarter to start our new Buddy Program!​

Students spent time reading with their buddies, and worked
together to create holiday cards for the hospital and area

nursing homes!

Would you like to receive the Knightly News?
Email Terri Barker at tbarker@vbschools.net
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Please visit the Van Buren Schools
website to view specific progress

on each of the strategic objectives.


